
WRC-AM 98 National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 4001 Nebraska Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20016 202-686-4324 

Thomas L. Mann 
Manager, Engineering 

March 16, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear mr. Geary: 

I am pleased to confirn your reception of WWRC 
on Friday March 9th, 1984 from 9:59 to 11:00 PM. Your 
report of reception has been confirmed with our programming 
log. 

WRC changed call letters to W W R C on 
February 27th, 1984, in order to facilitate the sale 
of the station from the National Broadcasting Company, Inc. 

to Greater Media, Inc. NBC has owned and operated WRC 
for over sixty years. 

Many thanks for your interest in WWRC! 

re 

T ornas L. Mann 
anager, Engineering 
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